

From:

Sent: 16 June 2020 20:52

To: Smith, Kristina < Kristina. Smith@camden.gov.uk >;

Subject: Land Adjacent to Jack Straw's Castle - 2020/1828/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Smith,

I have lived in Hampstead with my family for over twenty years. We are deeply attached to Hampstead and to the Heath. I walk past the site next to Jack Straw's most days, sometimes twice a day.

One key reason for rejecting previous schemes is that the site is on the edge of Metropolitan Open Land. Building houses as proposed would give the land an urban aspect and irreparably harm the view from inside the Heath or from North End Way.

All the Heath deserves permanent protection. Irrespective of size, style and location urbanisation is inappropriate and I would like to object to the scheme.

Can you please acknowledge receipt ofmy submission?

Regards

